
Vehicle Registration
Students can have use of a car at Bridgton Academy, once a Vehicle Permission Form has been 
completed. Students may drive their car to Registration Day at which time a parking decal will be 
issued. Below, you will find answers to frequently asked questions about student vehicles.
 
Where can I access the Vehicle Permission Form?  
To register a vehicle you will need to complete the Vehicle Permission Form.  
 
Where is the Student Parking Lot?  
After receiving your parking decal, student vehicles should be moved to the gated Student Lot located 
on upper campus.
 
When can my student utilize their car?  
The Student Lot will be open after lunch on Friday afternoons and then locked on Sunday evening 
at 7:00pm (except for Academy Weekends that are “closed”. For more information about vehicle 
privileges, please review the Message from Student Life document). Students are free to use their 
cars as they wish throughout the weekend. When cars are not in use, they are to be parked in campus 
parking lots and not lined up in front of dormitories (other than for loading and unloading purposes). 
Cars that are used during the weekends need to be parked in the Student Lot overnight otherwise they 
will be ticketed. Students may use cars during the week for an approved college admission visit.
 
What if my student does not park in the Student Lot?  
Cars not parked in the lot will be ticketed. The first violation will result in a warning levied by the 
Dean of Students. Each subsequent violation will result in a fine of $75.  
 
Questions? 
Please contact Kate Tucker, Director of Residential Life, at ktucker@bridgtonacademy.org,  
(207) 591-9173 or Tim Atwood, Dean of Students, at tatwood@bridgtonacademy.org, (207) 647-3146.
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